Tips and Reminders: Adverse Event Reporting

Not all adverse events will constitute unanticipated problems (UP) that require reporting to the University of Utah IRB. To be considered reportable, the
event must be unexpected AND related AND present a greater risk of harm to the participant. See below for more details!

If the AE does not pose a greater risk of
harm previously known, it does not
need to be reported to the IRB, but may
still need to be reported to the sponsor
or other applicable agencies

If the AE was expected, it does not need If the AE was unrelated, it does not need
to be reported to the IRB, but may still to be reported to the IRB, but may still
need to be reported to the sponsor or need to be reported to the sponsor or

other applicable agencies other applicable agencies

If all three criteria above are met, the adverse event may represent a possible unanticipated problem and reported promptly to the IRB using the
Report Form application in ERICA.
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